



## August-September 2025

## Dear Supporters and Friends,

We've safely returned to France after a refreshing two-month furlough. Thank you so much for your kindness, generosity, and prayers this summer! We truly enjoyed reconnecting with longtime friends and building new relationships and partnerships. Now that we're back, we're excited to press forward with the new church plant in the 13th arrondissement.

Our kids had a wonderful time traveling across the U.S. Trip, Theo, and Inès loved exploring new places and practicing their English. Highlights included Disneyland, the Georgia Aquarium, and the Ark Encounter!

While spending time with many of our supporters this summer, several of you asked about specific needs we have, both personally and in ministry. So, we'd like to share a few upcoming goals we're saving toward and prayerfully looking to fund. Some of these needs are personal, while others are directly ministry-related — though in many cases, the two naturally overlap.

- Housing: As our family grows, one of our most pressing long-term needs is a home with two bathrooms and
  a yard. We're currently saving toward a down payment, and estimate we'll need \$100,000 to reach that goal.
- **Driving school and car for Abigail**: French driving school costs approximately \$2,000, and we anticipate spending a similar amount on a car once she's licensed.
- **New Couch**: Our current couch (a well-loved secondhand purchase from three years ago) is nearing the end of its usefulness. We're planning to invest in a new one soon, spending approximately \$1.000.
- Church plant needs (13th arrondissement):
  - Children's ministry supplies and games
  - Bibles and tracts for outreach
  - New flooring for our meeting space Each of these projects is estimated at around \$1,000.

First and foremost, we deeply appreciate your continued prayers as we ask the Lord to meet these needs in His perfect timing. If you feel led to give toward one or more of these projects, donations can be made through:

## Central Missionary Clearinghouse

PO Box 219228

Houston, TX 77218

Or online at cmcmissions.org/donate

(Please include a note specifying the project you wish to support.)

You can also find this list of needs posted at any time on our website: guins4paris.com

Thank you again for standing with our family and for your partnership in the work of the Gospel here in Paris!

The Guins Family

Email: guins4paris@gmail.com

WhatsApp Contact: +33 7 49 01 36 92